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Were you beginning to feel sorry for BP? Don't! An article in today's Washington Post
documents a long history of problems and ignored recommendations. A series of internal
investigations over the past decade warned senior BP managers that the oil company
repeatedly disregarded safety and environmental rules and risked a serious accident if it did not
change its ways. These included instances in which management flouted safety by neglecting
aging equipment, pressured employees not to report problems and cut short or delayed
inspections to reduce production costs.

  

More here   and more info here
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http://www.washingtonpost.com/wp-dyn/content/article/2010/06/07/AR2010060704826_pf.html
http://www.propublica.org/bpdocs

